January 23, 1954.

Mrs, Paul Whiteman
Rosemont, New Jersey

Dear Mrs. Paul Whitemans

: Inasmuch as we think
the enclosed picture was a very good one of
Mrs. Smith, and sincé we were disposing of the
material in the fileé concerning her, I thought
Mr. Whiteman might lilte to have a couple of copies
and I am enclosing them herewith.

I am sure Mrs. Gr@uford
has told you that Ruth and J. Lee have a new little
daughter, and that Amon Junior and George Ann also
have a baby girl, They are both getting along fine
.and are beautiful babies.

‘ With best wishes,
Sincerely,

-~

KD3mm " Seeretary to A. G. Carter
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